
EE15. NURTURING SCHOOLS

The Education Executive considered a report by the Joint Acting Director of Education
which provided an update on the progress made with the nurture classes pilot (Year 2)
and the development of nurturing approaches across establishments in Falkirk.

The report provided an outline of the background to the nurture classes which included
the  strategic  aims  of  the  classes  and  how  the  nurture  classes  operate  in  Falkirk.   The
report also highlighted the evaluation and outcomes of the pilot and outlined the plans
for the next stages of implementation.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed:-

(1) to note the contents of the report and the positive impact achieved;

(2) to receive regular updates on the ongoing impact and evaluation of the
nurture approach, via the Education Executive or the Information
Bulletin, and

(3) to approve the continuation of the development of the nurturing approach
in early years establishments and schools within the given budget
resources.


